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Mission statement: To live, love and learn in the footprints of Jesus. 
 

ST NORBERT’S IS A RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOL 
 

 
         14th September 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Reminder – School Closed 
School will be closed on Monday 19th September for the Queen’s funeral and will re-open 
on Tuesday 20th September. 
 
Mass 
Mass will take place at St Norbert’s Church at 10am on Wednesday 21st September.  All 
families and friends are welcome to attend.  Would you please send your child with a small 
amount of change for the collection.  Thank you. 
 
Reception and New Nursery Settling in Meetings 
Settling in meetings for children in the Reception Class and those whose joined Nursery in 
September will take place online on Wednesday 21st and Thursday 22nd September from 
4pm until 7pm.  Would you please email your preferred time for either of these dates to 
admin@stnorbertscrowle.co.uk and Mrs Belton will send you a link for your appointment. 
 
Threadworms 
There are cases of threadworms in school. Would you please keep an eye on your child for 
symptoms: itchy bottom and visible small white worms which look like threads in poo.  
Threadworms in children over the age of 2 can be treated with medicine from the pharmacy. 
All family members should be treated as these can spread extremely easily.   
 
Please encourage your child to wash hands and scrub under the fingernails, particularly 
before eating and after using the toilet; keep fingernails short; rinse toothbrushes before 
using them and wear underwear at night. 
 
To prevent threadworms from spreading, do not shake clothing or bedding, share towels or 
flannels, bite nails or suck fingers.  Thank you! 
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Reminder - Sickness Bugs 
If your child is either sick or has diarrhoea, they should not return to school until 48 hours 
after the last episode. Thank you. 
 
Parentpay 
If you are experiencing any issues in booking Out of School Club or Breakfast Club bookings 
through Parentpay, please contact Mrs Fletcher in the school office who will be happy to 
help you. 
 
Axholme Academy Open Events 
Please see information attached from The Axholme Academy, inviting Years 5 and 6 to an 
Open Evening and Open Morning. 
 
Class 4 Visit to Sherwood Forest 
Children from Class 4 will be visiting Sherwood Forest on Thursday 22nd September.  Full 
details will be sent out very shortly.  Please return your permission by email to 
admin@stnorbertscrowle.co.uk as soon as possible.  Thank you. 
 
Book Bags etc 
Book bags, PE bags, water bottles etc will be sent home as soon as the new stock is received 
in school.  Sorry for the delay. 
 
Friends of St Norbert’s Fashion Show 
Your child was sent home last night with a flyer regarding the Fashion Show which the PTA 
are arranging for Thursday 6th October.  All families and friends are very welcome to attend. 
Please try to support this and bring a friend. 
 
Friends of St Norbert’s Annual General Meeting 
The Friends of St Norbert’s AGM takes place on 17th October at 7.30pm in school. 

At this meeting, the election of the four main roles of the PTA:  Chair, Vice Chair, Treasurer 

and Secretary will take place. If you would like to stand for any of these roles, you should 

complete the attached Nomination Form including your Nominee and who has seconded 

this nomination. This is completed annually. Completed Nomination Forms should be sent 

into school please to: admin@stnorbertscrowle.co.uk 

Thanks to all who are considering to become a member or to take on a wider role on the 

committee. It is very much appreciated. 

Thanks to all our fantastic PTA members who continue to support our school in so many 

ways. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
P M A Tonge 
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